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From: Sylvia and Garry Turpin 
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 12:13 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Temporary measures to be further extended Re: Amendments to the Public Health 

Act 2005 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Attention: 
Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I wish to send my concerns and views and strongly disagree for the proposed amendments to the 
Public Health Act Section 38 of the Human Rights Act 2019 of which is due to expire on the 
30th April 2022.  This takes away the freedom of choice as is currently imposed to the citizens of 
Australia on top of this it has created a discrimination in our society of which is not the Australian 
way our ancestors would be ashamed and the diggers that fought for our freedom would also be 
discussed.  What has happened to this country! We should have the right to make our own 
choices of which effect our life's.   

I have a  whom did what your government required by way of having two 
Moderna Vaccinations leaving her with Tremers and in a wheel chair  leaving her unable to walk 
for four / five months now with the PA Hospital and the Mater Hospital in Brisbane giving 
reassurance of treatment hence nothing has been given. No in home help, No NDIS and No 
support and left our to dry like so many others with other side effects.  Government is easy to 
pump out the vaccinations however not taking responsibly for duty of care on the ones with the 
permanent disabilities from these so called safe drugs.   

People have lost their jobs and lively hoods due to these mandates, it is bloody discussing, sorry 
for getting away from the relevant issue in hand.  

Hence to say I strongly disagree for temporary measures which are proposed to be further 
extended as below stated, as we as society have rights too to make a freedom of choice and not 
be imposed with these decisions : 

 amendments to the Public Health Act 2005 to increase powers for emergency officers and
the Chief Health Officer to limit, or respond to, the spread of COVID-19 in Queensland, 
support testing and quarantine requirements and authorise other public health measures; 

 amendments to the Corrective Services Act 2006, Disaster Management Act
2003 and Mental Health Act 2016 to support the public health response; 
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 a head of power in the COVID-19 Emergency Response Act 2020 to make regulations to 
facilitate transitional arrangements for the temporary framework. 

 
This nation has been divided via government and media whilst our so called leaders seek in 
amendments and rulings while deferring our attention to other issues at hand whilst giving bribes 
by way of money or sweeteners to seduce the public while they underhandly submitting and 
rulings these amendments to our laws behind closed doors.      
 
I, like many others are wanting our rights back and freedom of choice as we once had.  I hope this 
email is not in vane and is taken into consideration. 
 
Thank you for reading this email. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Sylvia Turpin 
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